
Wall of Honor and Scholarship Reception 
 
The College of Education (COE) recognized donors and scholarship recipients at 
the annual Wall of Honor and Scholarship Reception on Sunday, April 30.  COE 
donors whose cumulative contributions through 2005 reached at least $5,000 are 
recognized with a tile on the College of Education Wall of Honor.  Donors who 
recently earned new or larger tiles were invited to the reception.  In addition, 
sponsors and recipients of general College of Education and Teacher Education 
and Administration scholarships were invited.  College administrators, faculty and 
staff welcomed the opportunity to visit with and honor these good friends of the 
College of Education.   
  

Mr. Sam Laney and Dr. Jean Keller celebrate the 
recognition of his generous donation on the 

College Wall of Honor 
  

Sam Laney stands by the tile recognizing the 
donation he made in memory of his wife 

(News Release) 

Melvin and Kennon Moffitt stand by their tile on the 
Wall of Honor 

Mrs. Frances Duchemin established a scholarship fund in 
honor of her late husband, Dr. Roderic Duchemin 

 
Photos continued on next page. 



Drs. Mary and Bob Harris were honored for their 
support of the College of Education 

Drs. Tommie and John Lawhon with Dr. Jean Keller and 
student representatives Izumi Kajiyama and Precious 
Ruffen celebrate the North Texas Student Council on 
Family Relations tile being added to the Wall of Honor 

  

Mrs. Toni Thomas, sponsor of the Fred Thomas Memorial 
Scholarship, visits with Dr. Jean Keller at the reception 

Reva and Hiram J. Friedsam, sponsors of the Reva Sykes 
Friedsam Scholarship, at the Wall of Honor with 

Dr. Jean Keller 
 


